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The students are always greeted by either Sarah or
Mr. Nelson in the mornings! This morning, the

students were greeted by Sarah! 



MARCH EVENTS
MARCH BIRTHDAYS MARCH EVENTS

3/3: Longhorn Support Day
3/5-8: Girls State Basketball
3/10: Board Meeting 6:30PM

3/11: AR Celebration @
Bowling Alley

3/12: End of 3rd Quarter
3/12-15: Boys State Basketball

3/13-14: NO SCHOOL
3/17: St. Patrick’s Day

3/21: State Speech
3/28: Longhorn Pride

3/29: High School Prom 

3/1: Talen Klimek
3/4: Noah Stevenson

3/5: Mrs. Christen
3/9: Mrs. Jensen

3/10: Corynn Woolsey
3/12: Coytn Hurlburt

3/12: Mr. Mann
3/13: Brayden Gideon

3/14: Emery Baker
3/16: Mrs. Fink

3/18: Roland White
3/22: Paiton Tucker
3/23: Claire Danner

3/23: Quentin Thoene
3/28: Mrs. Helgoth

The weather is always changing in Nebraska!
Please be sure to send appropriate clothing with

your child to school. 



Technology Club
Celebrates National

Reading Month

 The Burwell High School Technology Club celebrated National Reading Month by
featuring several “Longhorn Spirit Shoppe” items that encourage and celebrate a love of
reading. New items include a “Read Your Heart Out” tee, customizable bookmarks made
from leather or acrylic, Burwell Longhorn pop koozies and customizable purple pencils.

The Spirit Shoppe continues to have lots of other gift items such as keychains, door
hanger signs and notepads available as well. A display of these items is set up in both the

Elementary School and High School.

If you are interested in an item from the Spirit Shoppe, please contact Ronda Weber or any
high school Technology Club member (Calah, Preslee, Shaylee, Lena, Shay, or Boston).

By: Ronda Weber



n e w s
Teachers: Mrs. Hughes &

Mrs. Helgoth 
Class Count: 18

The Kindergarten class has had a fun and busy month! For their field trip, Mrs.
Hughes, Mrs. Helgoth and Mrs. White took the class to the children’s Museum in

Kearney. They had such a fun time! For St. Patrick’s Day, the class did a fun rainbow
science experiment. 

The Kindergarten class will have NO SCHOOL on April 11  due to Kindergarten
Round-Up.  
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First graders are learning about goods, services, producers, and
consumers in one of our reading stories. We also read all about

supermarkets. We learned there are smaller stores like flower shops,
pizza shops, and pharmacies inside larger supermarkets.

 

Science has us learning that there has to be a vibration for a sound to
be made. We practiced making & changing sounds with rubber bands

and rulers.

In Math, we are solving addition word problems with a missing
addend. We are continuing learning our addition & subtraction facts.

1 s t  G r a d e   F u n
Teacher: Mrs. Christen

Class Count: 19

We enjoyed our pizza party as a reward for being the
Longhorn Pride class of the month. We showed compassion

to others to earn this prize. Thank you Mr. Nelson!!



5 T H  G r a d e   n e w s
Teacher: Mrs. Swett

Class Count: 17

Mrs. Swett and the 5  grade class have set their
March Madness Multiplication bracket. 
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Mrs. Gurney with the GLW Children's Council has been in the
Burwell Elementary grades 2-6 teaching the Too Good For Drugs

Program during Miss T.'s guidance time. Mrs. Gurney and Miss T co-
teach many of the lessons together. The Too Good For Drugs

Program helps students create attainable goals, a supportive friend
circle, make good choices, understand the effects of drugs on the
body system, and how all of these work together to help students

reach their short and long-term goals. Thank you to Mrs. Gurney and
GLW for spending 10-14 weeks with the students of BES to help

them learn a healthy lifestyle.

T O O  G O O D  F O R  D R U G S .  
BY: Miss T



M a r c h  L o n g h o r n  P r i d e
Burwell Elementary celebrated Longhorn Pride on Friday, March

28 . We took advantage of the nice weather and held the
celebration outside. Thank you Sarah Lindsay for coming up with

the coolest games for the students to enjoy! Thank you to Mrs.
Hughes and the rest of the teachers for stepping up to help! We

truly have the best staff!
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MARCH WINNERS

Back Row L-R: Fiona Trausch, Hannah

Dearmont, Kynlee Jeffres, Evyn Pinckney,

Hayden Maynard, Avabella Johnson

Middle Row L-R: Jacob Cox, Owen Ballagh,

Wesley Jensen, Claire Danner, Taysen Swett,

Lilyanna Doyle

Front Row: Davina Drake, Thea Smith

March Class of
the Month:
6  Gradeth

Ms. Pitkin and the 6
grade class won a class
party for being the class
of the month for March!
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Calamus Kids Preschooln e w s By: Tonya
Lakin

The morning preschool class have been
practicing hard at the “Tutty Ta” song. It

is their favorite!

The preschool celebrated 100
days of preschool!

The students were able to make
yummy rice crispy nests for a snack!



LOOKING AHEAD TO 
A P R I L

A P R I L  B I R T H D A Y S A P R I L  E V E N T S
4/5: Ryker Taylor
4/7: Chase Dawe
4/7: Madi Tucker
4/8: Mrs. Dawe
4/11: Eli Lakin

4/12: Alek Weaver
4/13: Fiona Trausch

4/24: Paisley Griffiths
4/29: David Stevenson

4/29: Mr. Nelson
4/30: Hadlee Dunbar

4/1: APRIL FOOLS DAY
4/2-5: State FFA

4/3: Elementary & Preschool
Spring Concert @7PM

4/6-8: State FCCLA
4/8: Burwell Art Show

4/11: Kindergarten Round-Up @
10AM. NO SCHOOL for

Kindergarten only
4/14: Board Meeting @ 6:30PM

4/17-18: NO SCHOOL
4/17: Varsity Track @ Burwell

4/20: Happy Easter
4/21: NO SCHOOL

4/22: JH Track @ Burwell
4/23: NO SCHOOL

4/23: District Music @ Burwell
4/25: Longhorn Pride 

Mrs. White & Mrs.
Brewster for always

stepping up to help.  

Sarah and Kerry
for making our
school always

look good. 

Mr. Nelson for
everything he
does for our

school. 

Mrs. Archibeque
for her hard work

in the library. 

Mrs. Weber for all of
the neat items she
designs and makes

for the school. 

To all the paras
for always being

there to help. 




